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The Dutchess County "Are You Okay?" program is a free senior safety program meant to ensure

that elderly individuals living alone don't go unnoticed in the event of an emergency. A computer

generated phone call is placed every day that asks the registered individual simply, "are you

okay?" If the person fails to answer after 15 minutes, steps are taken to ensure that the individual

is safe and in good health.

For more information about the program, click here.

To obtain a program application, click here.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/seniors
http://www.co.dutchess.ny.us/CountyGov/Departments/Sheriff/13924.htm
http://www.co.dutchess.ny.us/CountyGov/Departments/Sheriff/ruokfif.pdf

